
    

June 14, 2024 
      
Lisa Ramundo 
Albany County Department of Public Works 
449 New Salem Road 
Voorheesville, NY 12186-4826 
 
RE: Spill # 1508318 
Albany Co. DPW 
449 New Salem Road 
Voorheesville, Albany County 
 
 
Dear Lisa Ramundo: 
 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation has reviewed 
the Revised Supplemental Remedial Action Plan dated April 19, 2024 submitted by 
LaBella Associates. The Revised Remedial Action Plan has been approved. Please 
provide this office with a seven-day notice prior to the remedial work.  
 
 If you have any questions and/or comments, please feel free to contact me at 
(518) 357-2375 or kristen.oseback@dec.ny.gov. I look forward to your anticipated 
cooperation in this matter.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
   
 
       Kristy Oseback 
 Assistant Geologist 
 Region 4, Schenectady 
ecc. J. Haugh  
        R. Hoose 
        B. Meredith 
 


